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“WELLNESS IN A SAFE ENVIRONMENT”

October 17, 1984

TO: Jim Patterson, Public Works Director
FROM: 7§Z%om Douville, Environmental Health Director

SUBJECT: Septage and Sludge & Other

I have been asked to develop a picture of the
current septage volume and where it is being brought
for disposal. I would appreciate the receipt of
volume data from the Persigo Plant which 1ncludes
a time reference as Well

I have not yet received an accurate projection
on sludge generation -from the Persigo Plant itself.
This data is necessary for landfill purposes and to
allow me to increase my knowledge of the facility.

As a final request, please provide me with a
staffing and budget summary for the facility.
Thank you.
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